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DECR chairman meets with Apostolic Nuncio to Russia

On 7 May 2018, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate’s
Department for External Church Relations, met with Archbishop Celestino Migliore, the Apostolic Nuncio
to the Russian Federation.

Discussed during the meeting, which took place  at the DECR premises,  were the current agenda of
relations between the Moscow Patriarchate and the Holy See as well as other issues of mutual interest.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/47488/
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